
MAUREEN BRODY HARWITZ
ATTORNEY AT LAW

2390 BAYVIEW LANE

NORTH MIAMI, FLORIDA 33181

TELEPHONE (305) 891-31 21
TELECOPIER (305) 891-2658

January 26, 1995

Darcee Siegel, Esq.
City of North Miami Beach
17011 North Miami Beach Blvd
North Miami Beach, 'Fl 33160

RE: Old Dixie Highway (Military Trail)

Dear Ms. Seigel:

I am representing the Arch Creek Trust, inc., a not for profit Florida corporation, in its efforts to
protect, preserve and maintain the historic Arch Creek area for the benefit of the public. As we
discussed, the Trust would like to work with the City of North Miami Beach to resolve problems.
The Trust welcomes the opportunity to amicably resolve the problems that will be created by the
existing North Miami Beach plan using the historic Military Trail as part of a strip mall parking
lot.

As I discussed today in our telephone conversation, the Trust requests under Chapter 119, Public
Records Act: copies of any resolution, petition or other action by the City of North Miami Beach
to vacate, close,or abandon the right of way that was part of Old Dixie Highway (Military Trail)
from the north boundary of the Arch Creek Park to NE 139th Street and Biscayne Blvd. If such
action was taken, it would be subsequent to January 23, 1973.

The Trust will remit costs for the preparation of the requested copies.

Very truly yours,

Maureen Brody Harwi z
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